
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Monday, March 31, 2025. 

______ It’s time to welcome Spring with a last-minute Spirit Week before spring break! 
Share in the fun and show your school spirit this week! Tomorrow is Tourist Tuesday: Pull 
out those fanny packs, sun hats, sunglasses, and tacky tees! Check the Gateway website 
post under School Announcements to see what’s in store for the rest of the week. 

______ 6th and 8th grade students who attended our Shamrock Book Swap: Join us on 
Wednesday to talk about the books we grabbed at the swap. Bring your lunch and join us at 
the beginning of the lunch period.  

______ Stop by the library to learn about our Spring Break photo contest! Where will your 
book take you over break? 

______ The following clubs meet today after school:  

• Chess & Board Games meets in the Commons. 
• Drama meets in room 313. 
• Fiber Arts meets in room B122. 
• Study club meets in the Library; sign up on the blue sheet in the Commons and 

include details on what you will be working on.   
• Remember to arrange transportation in advance or sign up for the activity bus if you 

need a ride home. 

______ PRIDE Club will meet after school tomorrow in Portable 1. P.R.I.D.E. stands 
for People Respecting Individuality, Diversity, and Equity. The club is open to all students 
who believe in equal human rights; students who are against bullying; students who 
identify as LGBTQ+; and students who want to support their peers and/or family members 
who identify as LGTBQ+. 

______ Debate and Speaking Club is cancelled tomorrow. We’ll see you at the next meeting 
on April 22nd. 

______ Spring break is almost here, and we would like to clear the lost and found area.  Be 
sure to stop by and pick up your belongings this week.  Please be respectful and keep it 
organized. Anything that is not picked up by this Wednesday, April 2, will be donated to 
charity. 

______ Track & Field is a no cut sport open to all students.  The first day of practice is April 
14, so pick up a packet from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office and sign up. If you 
have already signed up, check your email for a message from FinalForms and complete 
your forms today! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 



 

 

 


